Curriculum Coordinator Report:

May 2024

Professional development:
> Four more of our teachers will be trained in LETRS. (Language Essentials for Teachers of Reading and Spelling- which is

aligned with The Science of Reading). It is the goal to have all of those who teach reading using the LETRS approach).
> The last session on standards-based grading is being held in May.

Data & Curriculum:
> Leigh Stark and I will be meeting and working on developing our strategic process/protocols for data analysis and

coaching.
> Our k-8 ELA and Math diagnostics will begin on May 10th. This will give us one of our data points to show student

growth in these areas. I will be meeting with teachers soon after to discuss student growth reports. Also, I am
meeting with iready advisors to thoroughly analyze our data.

MTSS and AIS:
> We held our first of three high school/middle school MTSS meetings. All those involved felt that this collaborative

effort to support students, who may need extra interventions, would prove to be beneficial. Teachers willingly

participated, and thoughtfully brainstormed what strategies might be most useful and effective with each of the

individual students brought to the team meeting.

> The final two meetings will be held at the end of the month.

Positive School Culture:
> It is the time of year, when all of the end of the year celebrations begin. I am working to support our staff in any way

possible in the planning and implementation of these events.



> The spirit committee has decided to postpone the family literacy event until sometime next year.
Individual Teacher Support:
> Teacher support is ongoing with regular classroom visits, along with formal and informal meetings with teachers,
helping to resolve conflicts, problem solve, and provide support, resources, and encouragement.

> The administration team has met regularly and worked together to make important human resource decisions.



